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Comments: Nez Perce-Clearwater Plan revision comment

 

To Whom It May Concern:

 

 

As background, I am a mountain biker, hiker and big human-powered advocate.  I also have a cabin on Upper

Fish Creek and have recreated in the Great Burn for decades.  My father was a district ranger on the Kelly Creek

RD in the 1970s.

 

 

Regarding the proposed plan, I would like to maintain mountain bike access to Trail 738 throughout the Nez-

Clear and also to restore access to miles 20-27, where it was recently closed.  Mountain bikers will have little

impact on the landscape of this lightly used area, but for those of us who periodically enjoy a big adventure, this

is important access.

 

 

I would also like to maintain access to Trail 738 through existing singletrack routes.

 

 

I also ask that the USFS continue to recognize the Idaho and federal roadless rules.

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this forest plan.

 

 

Mark Reinsel

 


